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Dear Blake Street Famil ies;  

 

Since the Ministry has announced a return to school this  fal l , we have been receiving 

a number of questions about what the return to school plan wi l l  look l ike at Blake 

Street PS.  The TDSB continues to work hard to develop a comprehensive plan of 

return, and given the si ze of our board, this  is no easy task.  There are many detai ls  

and pieces to this puzzle.  We anticipate return to school protocols wi l l  be shared 

with us at a meeting scheduled for this Thursday.  After this meeting, we wi l l  need 

some time to think about how we wi l l  implement these protocols to our specif ic s ite 

needs.   

 

We appreciate that as parents, you have been asked to make a diff icult decision 

about your chi ld’s return to school options.  Starting tomorrow, Wednesday August 

27 t h ,  you wi l l  receive an email  asking you to pre-register your chi ld for either in  person 

or virtual learning.  I  understand that it  is hard to make a decision without knowing 

more information.  As shared, we have no more information than you at this  t ime.  

This is  why we have not sent out an earl ier  newsletter.  However, we want you to 

know that we are thinking of you, and we hope to be able to share with you a plan 

of return that wi l l  answer many of your questions prior to the registration deadline this 

weekend. 

 

We thank you for your ongoing patience and support.  Please know that we are 

doing everything we can to al low for a smooth, safe and successful school return.  

 

We miss you and your chi ldren very much and look forward to seeing many of you in 

the coming weeks.  

 

Respectful ly 

Jenn and Jackie 
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